
 
Draft Proposed Permanent Changes to Enable Digital and Virtual Processes under the 

Ministry of Government and Consumer Services Business Law and Condominium Statutes 
 

Questions for Consideration 
 
The ministry welcomes feedback on the draft proposed amendments. Respondents may 

provide feedback with regard to any of the affected statutes, including by providing responses 

to the below questions, and are asked to indicate in their response to which statutes their 

comments apply. 

1. Are you supportive of the proposal to make the draft proposed permanent amendments 

to help corporations and/or businesses to permit virtual and hybrid meetings, virtual 

voting, electronic delivery of notices, storage of records through electronic means? Why 

or why not? 

2. Are there any changes to the draft proposed amendments that the ministry may wish to 

consider? If so, why? 

3. Are there any risks and/or impacts associated with these draft proposed amendments 

that should be considered? If so, why? 

4. Would the draft proposed amendments assist corporations and/or businesses with 

recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic?  

5. Are they any issues with the approach of bringing these draft proposed amendments 

into force for October 1, 2022, the day after the temporary relief framework is set to 

expire?  

6. Do you have any related comments that the ministry may wish to consider? 

 


